

Katie's House Inc PO Box 96 Newton, NJ 07860 evelyn@katieshouse.org

From all of us at Katic's House, To Gill of our Friends Happy Holidays 2020

Dear Friends and Supporters of Katie's House,

Normally our Newsletters are filled with a summary of all our activities... those that focus internally on our Residents and our Social Groups and those that focus externally on our "Giving Back to the Community." Everything we do and all the activities are made possible by your generous financial support.

This year is a very different year. All of us have been negatively affected by the pandemic. Our activities are centered now around Zoom meetings for Dance, Book Club, Friendship Group and Circle of Friends.

Some of our supporters in the business community have closed their business... other supporters have relocated. Beyond that, very few of us have not been affected by Covid 19, lock downs, confinement, mask wearing, etc.

At Katie's House we understand what is happening to all of you and what is happening has understandingly affected the generosity and level of support from our community and donors. Yet, our expenses go on.

So, I am making a special appeal to everyone. Please look at your situation and if you reasonably can be a bit more generous than usual this year, we would greatly appreciate your support.

On a more upbeat note, this January Katie's House will celebrate its 20th Anniversary. We will publish a special edition Newsletter in February that will celebrate our accomplishments over the past 20 years.

Please, all of you... Keep safe and have a Happy and Healthy Holiday.

Love From Katie and Evelyn

